
 

 

21 October 2022 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
 We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 
outcomes or expected outcomes.  
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to confusion regarding the 
new online submission of the COP, with confirmation that a manual submission would be 
required confirmed by the local network representatives of the UN Global Compact 
yesterday, i.e. 20 October. Since we wish to share a fully comprehensive COP to all 
stakeholders, we hereby request an extension in order to be able to post a COP that 
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global 
Compact.  
 
Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by no later than  
15 January 2023.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anelisa Keke 
Chief Sustainability Officer 
Redefine Properties Limited 
 


